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AM/LH 
 
21 February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We will be having some minor repair work to the yard area starting tomorrow which should be 
completed by the end of Friday.  This was due to be completed during half term to avoid disruption 
but the works were unavoidably delayed. 
 
The works will cause some disruption to pick up and drop off of pupils in Years 1 and 2: 
 
Thursday Morning : Drop off as normal 
Thursday Afternoon : Collect from door between bike sheds. 
 
Friday Morning : Line up as normal – enter school via door between bike sheds 
Friday Afternoon : Collect from door between bike sheds – unless works have been completed in 
which case pick up from normal place. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this causes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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